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DR. GEORGE W. GREENE DIES AT AGE OF 77 

Was Widely Known in Auburn Area for Many Years, 
Held in High Esteem As Family Physician 

 
Dr. George Walton Greene, for many years one of Auburn's best known 

physicians and surgeons, died Wednesday evening at Auburn City Hospital.  
He was 77 years old. 

Doctor Greene was born at Sherwood on December 3, 1862.  He graduated 
from the old Emily Howland Select School at Sherwood, and took his degree 

in medicine in 1887 at New York Medical College.  He practiced in Auburn for 
41 years before his retirement 12 years ago.  For many years he lived and 

maintained his office at the corner of Fulton and East Genesee Streets, where 
he became widely known as a general physician and family doctor.  Latterly 

he had made his home at 83 Hamilton Avenue. 
Doctor Greene was a member of St. Paul's Lodge, F. & A. M., and of the 

Sons of St. George. He is survived by his wife, Mrs. Bertha Theurer Greene. 
Funeral services will be held at 2:30 o'clock Saturday afternoon at his 

home, 83 Hamilton Avenue, with Rev. Hal T. Kearns of First Universalist 

Church officiating.  Burial will be in Fort Hill Cemetery. 
Several years ago Doctor Greene fell and broke one of his hips.  This 

accident curtailed his activities considerably but he continued to carry on his 
practice.  He had unusual skill in treating many maladies and was a great 

favorite as a family physician. 
Doctor Greene loved sports, too, particularly boxing and often attended 

bouts in local arenas. 
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